Digitally signed by Christal Date: 2019.07.08 15:25:29 -04'00'

Friends of Marc Friedenberg P.O. Box 459 Pine Grove Mills, PA 16868

July 5, 2019 RE: MUR 7608

Federal Election Commission Office of Complaints Examination and Legal Administration 1050 First Street, NE Washington, DC 20463

Dear Ms. Dennis:

I write regarding MUR 7608. When we became aware of the deficiencies made by our treasurer, Ms. Laura Reddington, we promptly: 1) made amending and correcting our past filings with the Commission our top priority within the campaign, and did so promptly; and 2) replaced Ms. Reddington as our treasurer. In particular, we immediately observed that Ms. Reddington only included the ActBlue disbursement information which is automatically downloaded into the NGP compliance software we used, and failed to include all of our other disbursements; we were able to rapidly correct this mistake. She also failed to include several in-kind donations, which we have corrected.

With the amendments we made and the replacement of our treasurer, combined with the fact that the special election was held on May 21 and the campaign is over, I am confident that the record has been corrected, and that these mistakes will not be made again. I thank the Commission in advance for its consideration.

Sincerely, Marc Friedenberg marc@marcforpa.com Cell: